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Hi Friends,  

Well, we are back in Argentina after a very full two months in the States!   First, we want to praise God for the time we 

had there.  Honestly, God blessed us with some wonderful times of fellowship, fun, and renewal.  Thank you for each of 

you that made this time for our family so special.  We cherish every visit, conversation, and outing planned for us.  Truly 

a memorable time! 

 

Also, memorable this trip was the "obstacles".  From canceled flights to missing baggage (still missing one, pray for us to 

be able to get it back.) to finding illegal drugs in the rented vehicle.  God met us in each roadblock, cleared the way and 

forward we went.  Needless to say, we are tired and ready to be in our Argentine home once again.    Here are some 

other ways you can join us in prayer: 

 

- Kids go back to school tomorrow.  Isaiah starts his junior year.  Sarah begins high school (High school begins in 8th 

grade) and Abby enters 7th. Pray they adjust quickly. 

 

- Pray for the work in the shanty town with the community center and the work in the 

youth development center.  These weeks will be key in coordinating the upcoming work for these months.  

 

- Pray for us.  We need to get back into the swing of things quickly after being away 2 months.  The first few weeks can 

be a wave of emotions and a time of transition. Pray the Lord steadies our hearts and speaks clearly to the work He has 

set before us.   

 

Thank you once again for all your prayer and support.  Together, in community as His body can we walk in this call.  We 

appreciate your prayers and treasure them. 

 

In Him, Kyle and Claudia (and kiddos) 


